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4th QUARTER – 2020 
 

I think everyone is glad to bid this year of 2020 
goodbye.  It has certainly been a different one for 
WHCW.  We have been banned from entering the 
Nursing Homes to protect the residents.  We were 
unable to take them our regular Clothes Closets, 
parties, Jewelry shows, Gospel singings, etc.  
We were able to deliver much needed items such as 
some clothing and toiletries, games, music, etc. to the 
doors of the homes and Activity Directors were 
responsible for getting them to their residents.   

  

We also had many directors coming to our offices 
with their lists and collecting those items most 
needed for their residents.  

Veteran’s day was celebrated in a big way and we 
were glad to be able to donate the clothes for this 
special occasion.  

There were various Craft days and we were able to 
donate the materials to help with those as the 
Creative Activity Directors came up with ways to 
entertain their residents to help keep depression at 
bay.  
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We ended the year with our Annual Christmas Gift drive and 
made sure that no resident went without something for 
Christmas.  We are proud to 
announce that the community 
came together for us and did not 
forget, even in this lean Pandemic 
year – we were able to fill all 
requests.  

 

 

 

 

Sadly, the Pandemic claimed one of our own.  
Henry Sibert, a loyal volunteer of at least 10 
years – passed away of complications from 
COVID on the 26th of December.  Henry was a 
Professional Gospel singer with a God-given 
singing voice that he used to bless residents 
in our Nursing Homes.  He was much loved 
and he lifted the spirits of the residents with 
his voice and they would remember it for 
weeks.  We will miss him very much and are 
so very grateful for the time he shared with 
us.  
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May God richly BLESS you all for your loyal support and caring! 

 

  Ways that you can help: 

Financial Gifts may be made in honor of or to remember a special loved one. A notice 

will be sent to the honoree or to the family of those being remembered.  

- Tax Laws encourage charitable giving and these gifts may significantly reduce 

income taxes for some donors.  

- Planned gifts or bequests made through estate planning or trusts as well as 

allowances for IRA owners who must take RMDs are some of the best tax 

advantages of giving.  

- Our goal is to establish an Endowment Fund to insure the continuance of When 

HELP Can’t Wait into the future.  

 

 When HELP Can’t Wait 
3843 Martinez Blvd. Ste. 101 

Martinez, GA  30907 
706-650-9467 

 
whenhelpcantwait@comcast.net 

 
When HELP Can’t Wait is a 501©3 organization.  All donations made to our organization are tax 
deductible.  At the current time, there are no administrative salaries in our organization.  Our 
Board consists entirely of volunteers, including our President .  We are dedicated to keeping 
administrative costs low.  Our Board is composed of local CSRA business men and women.   
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